
 
Message from the Prime Minister of Canada 

 
 
It is with great pleasure that I welcome 
everyone to the 3rd Toronto Dragon Festival. 
 
In Canada, where diversity is our biggest 
strength, the contributions that Canadians of 
Chinese descent have made – and continue to 
make every day – to our beloved country are 
invaluable.  
 
Festivals such as this allow us all to come 
together, learn, and immerse ourselves in their 
rich culture, customs, traditions, and cuisine.     
 
Over September 2-4, as you walk through 
Nathan Phillips Square, listening to beautiful 
music, taking in impressive dances, watching inspiring performances, 
participating in cultural activities rooted in tradition, and enjoying delicious  
food, I hope that you leave with smiles on your faces.  
 
I would also like to congratulate the organizers for putting this fantastic event 
together and thank them for all their work to make theirs a resilient and 
inclusive community.    
 
Please accept my warmest greetings and best wishes.  
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